Dear AAPPS-DPP members

We will have financial support program similar to Chengdu and Kanazawa conference.

After agreement with LOC chair Prof. Ge Zhuang, I am sendling application form of financial
assistance program for retired and developing regions etc.
http://aappsdpp.org/DPP2019/financial%20assist/2019Financial Assist.docx

D. Nagai (executive officer, aappsdpp.hp@gmail.com) is in charge for this matter.

Deadline for apllication is May 15.

1. For APPC-14, DPP will allocate APCTP support budget (~980,000 JP Yen in Kanazawa)
but also APPC-14 LOC (Malaysian institute of physics: MIP) will allocate some money.
DPP and APPC-14 LOC will work together for the selection.

2. For AAPPS-DPP2019, limited amount of support will be allocated within budget resources

(tbd according to the expected number of participants).

DPP will support either AAPPS-DPP2019 or APPC-14 (not for both) for a participant who
are selected.

Selection is based on the basic condition (retired or developing region etc.) and quality of
one’s abstract (either invited or contributed) to be attached.

Priority will be reduced for applicant who got full support in Chengdu or Kanazawa. In
Kanazawa, about 30 peoples are awarded.

Please encourage relevant colleagues to apply.

Sincerely yours,

M. Kikuchi AAPPS-DPP CEO



